	Ref No.:   FOI/2425/SG15501



	Date FOI request received: 11th October 2024

	Date FOI response: 31st October 2024

	REQUEST: 
Are the Fire Dampers currently on contract for the inspection and maintenance?
2.
If yes, please confirm the following:
-
Due date for contract end
-
Actual contract spend
3.
What route to market used to obtain these services (a) open tender (b) framework - if yes, which one?
4.
Are the fire dampers currently maintained by an external contractor? If yes, please provide which contractor?
5.
Finally, please advise names and contact details of any individuals (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract including your Estates Manager (b) Health & Safety Compliance Manager (c) Fire Officer?


	OUR RESPONSE:  
1. Yes.

2. Contract end date: 30/06/2027.  

2024/2025 spend: £9,805 +vat as of 22 October 2024:

3. Framework DPS Agreement ref. NOE.0543.
4. Yes, Air Projects, part of EARS group.

5. We are withholding this information since we consider the exemption under Section 40(2) applies to it, as it constitutes the personal data of the individuals concerned. Section 40(2) is an absolute exemption and, as such, we have not carried a public interest test.  We can however provide a contact email address of:  lpt.fm@nhs.net ,in accordance with the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations we withhold permission for you to either store these details on your database or make unsolicited contact for marketing purposes.




